
Olathe Public Schools is pleased to offer this incentive 

to all students in the district. We regret we cannot provide 

support for home installation or any type 

of troubleshooting on a personal computer, tablet,  

or mobile device. 

 

To learn more about Microsoft 365 Applications,  

visit https://support.office.com 
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